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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Marg Stewart, CCC representative 
 
Subject: IME ICC 5.2.4 Forms of Uniform titles 
 
 
CCC would like to express its appreciation to the CILIP rep for presenting both sides of the issue 
for JSC’s consideration. 
 
CCC is in favour of alignment with IME ICC principles.  However, this is one case where we do 
not support alignment.  We suggest that JSC ask IME ICC participants to reconsider its approach.  
We agree with the points raised by ALA and CILIP.  In addition, as a bilingual country, many 
libraries support both an English language catalogue and a French language catalogue; this would 
make the IME ICCC approach very difficult to apply. 
 


